Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 10:50 AM

To: ‘Foord, Scott'

Subject: Monitor Reports for 1R-272, IR-258, AP-56 and AP-104
11/23/2020

Jason Michelson — CHEVRON

Scott Foord — Arcadis (for Chevron Reports)

Dear Jason and Scott,

Please forward to Jason Michelson at Chevron.

Re: Groundwater Reports for 1R-272, 1R258, AP-56 and AP-104 the following:

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has reviewed the reports for the above mentioned cases dated 10-29-2020. OCD
finds agreement with data and conclusion on all indicated reports.

Please keep a copy of this communication as no paper copy will follow. Thank you for your efforts.

Sincerely,

Bradford Billings

Bradford Billings e Enviro. Spec. A

Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

5200 Oakland Ave. NE Suite 100 | Albuguerque, NM 87113
505.670.6549. |bradford.billings@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations



